

The Hub School

Chair of Governors: Mr M Green Headteacher: Mr P Grimes Address: Springhead Lane

Anlaby Common HU5 5YJ

Telephone Number: 01482 304200

Date: 30th April 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Ref: Early Closing

On Thursday 2nd May 2019 the Tour de Yorkshire is coming to our area which will cause significant disruption to the transport services in getting your son/daughter home. To avoid your child being caught up in the heavy traffic which would increase their time on transport. Your child will be collected from school at 1.00pm.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Grimes Headteacher The Hub School